
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Craig Heverly [mailto:heverlyjc@hevanet.com]  
> Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 12:16 PM 
> To: BPS Mailbox 
> Subject: Pembina Gas 
>  
> To members of the Board, 
>  
> Please give a flat "no" to the proposed re-zoning to accommodate Pembina.   
>  
> All of the benefits (jobs) are short-lived and few. The damage is permanent and widespread..  
>  
> Hopefully the Board is considering not only the next few years, but the long haul as well. Do we want 
Portland to look like Louisiana? 
>  
> Sincerely, 
>  
> Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


